
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Helen Horn   
Sent: 12 March 2023 11:54 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Grange paddocks  
 
 
Surely this cannot go ahead? We are a small village with no amenities and 
narrow roads. Many people have to park their cars on the street as they have no 
space to park and the new development would cause chaos and make the village 
crowded. The exit and entrance are on a blind corner thus dangerous. Why spoil 
the beauty of a small village to line the pockets of a few already wealthy people. 
Please consider the planning application carefully. Helen Horn 
 




